Woollahra Municipal Council

ABN 32 218 483 245

Redleaf Council Chambers 536 New South Head Road Double Bay NSW 2028

Correspondence to
PO Box 61
Double Bay NSW 1360
DX 3607 Double Bay
records@woollahra.nsw.gov.au

www.woollahra.nsw.gov.au **Telephone: 61 2 9391 7181**Facsimile: 61 2 9391 7044

Council Ref: 61.G Your Ref:

1 September 2014

Rallis Vatalidis rallis.v@optusnet.com.au

Dear Rallis

Greek Day Out, Sunday 24 August 2014 Thank You

On behalf of the Woollahra Council I would like to thank you for your invaluable contribution to the success of the 'Greek Day Out' on Sunday 24 August 2014.

Everyone involved in the preparations for the event from the time of its inception worked diligently to ensure its success and the culmination of everyone's hard work was the outstanding community response on the day.

I am grateful to you for organising the Dance - Rallis school of Greek dance for the event which was an immensely enjoyable attraction evidenced by the numbers of enthralled spectators. I know that a considerable amount of effort and commitment, both beforehand and on the day, was involved to achieve this first class cultural experience.

Please accept my personal thanks for your participation and strong support. The day was an outstanding success and the atmosphere created was just as I had envisaged - that of a celebration of Greek culture by the community in the local 'plateia'.

Yours sincerely

Cr Toni Zeltzer

Mayor